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Announcement of Emergency Regulations 
adopted by the Alaska Board of Game 

 
 

Juneau - The Board of Game held an emergency teleconference on 
Thursday, February 21st to consider moose hunting for Game 
Management Unit 22A Remainder.  The Board passed emergency 
regulations to open the moose season in Unit 22A Remainder for 
antlered-bull only.  The season will be open February 22 – 29, 2008.  
Please report any harvest during this time period to the Alaska 
Department of Fish and Game in Nome at 443-2271.   
 

 
          


